
We ask that you 
please fill out an 

orange card so we can 
have a record of your 

attendance.  If you 
have any special needs 

or questions let us 
know. 

Restrooms and an 
attended nursery are 
located in the front 

hallway  to  your left 
as you exit the 

auditorium. 
 

Today’s Worship 

A Final Meal 

Luke 22:7-15 

John Thomas 

5:30 PM 

A Christian’s 
Responsibility to 

the World 

Matthew 5:13-16 

John Thomas 

Guests 

South  Gate  Church of Christ 

2700 Pulaski  Highway, Columbia TN  38401 

March 13, 2016 www.southgatechurchofchrist.org 

Wednesdays 

Ladies Bible Class 

 10:00 am  

Mid-Week Bible Study/ 

Teens in Student Center  

6:30 pm 

 
 Memory Verse for March –

Joshua 1:7-9 
 Maury Christian Camp 

registration at 
shortmountaincamp.org  

 March 18th –19th—Lomax 
Youth Rally.   

 March 20th— City of Children 
meeting at 4pm.   

 March 20th—Teen Devo at 
the Lusk home.  

 April 3— Youth Area Wide at 
Northview church of Christ. 
5pm—8pm 

 May 26-28—Teen Yard Sale 
See flyer at Student Welcome 
Center. 

 June 18-24 — City of 
Children mission trip.  

 

 
Prayer Time at CYC 

 

 

         

          Sunday Is Coming!!! 

 We are so glad to have 
you with us this morning!  
This month we are looking at 
the last week of Jesus’ life to 
see what we can learn about 
our Lord and about His expec-
tations for His disciples.  We 
know that He was able to go 
through this difficult week be-
cause He knew that Sunday 
was coming.  He knew God 
would show His power that 
Sunday Morning in such a 
mighty way. 

 This morning we will 
look at his last meal.  We will 
see what  was on his mind and 
the last minute teachings He 
wanted to impress upon the 
apostles.  These last teachings 
will be important for us as 
well.  Also, make plans to be 
here tonight as we continue to 
examine Jesus’ teachings on 
the sermon on the mount.  We 
will answer the question, 
“What is our responsibility to 
the world?”  Let’s worship 
God together!  



THE RECORD SPEAKS 

March 6, 2016 

Morning Worship:    290           

Bible Study:          205 

Evening Worship:           176  

Wednesday Evening              174 

Contribution:                 $8,294 

 

  Upcoming Events 
 March 
   13 Happy Birthday:  Emma Hill, Danny Lasater 
   15 Happy Anniversary: Greg & Kim Gray 
   16 Happy Birthday: Gary Boyd, Tracey Wilkins 
 Ladies Bible Class Luncheon - 11 a.m. 
   17 Happy Birthday: Carly Britt 
   18 Happy Birthday: Jesse Gilliam  
     Lorene Hickman 
   19 Happy Birthday: Leah Fuller, John Massey 
   20 Happy Birthday: Ann Brady, Jacob Pollard 
 Working for the Master 
   26 Easter Egg Hunt 
   27 Easter 
 April 
     2 Primetimers go to 50’s show in Fayetteville 
     3 Tea for Mallory Newson, bride elect of 
  Trent Thomason 
   8,9 Men’s Recharge 
    10 Youth4Christ Sunday - church-eat-church 
    17 Working for the Master 
    24 Tea for Lauren Belew 
 May 
     1 South Gate Area Wide Youth Service 
    15 Honor Graduates 
    20 Fish Fry 
    22 62nd Homecoming 
    29 5th Sunday Contribution 
 

              

 

 

 

Church Leadership and Staff 

Elders: 

Richard Farris                                                             
 931-797-4699 
Randy Jones                                                 
 931-797-4264 
Greg Lusk                                                                   
 931-446-2472 
Dennis Thomason                                                       
 931-682-2490 
Jerry Wilson                                                     
 931-388-5285 
  
    

KEEP IN YOUR PRAYERS 
Mike Kinzer,  Helen Lusk, Laura Spires, Roberta Bolton, Briar Mabry, 
Laura Page, Carolyn Macer, Stephanie Totty, Anniston Corbin, Kaylee 
Jeter, Austin Long, Patricia Luna, Doug Wilson, Katherine Davis, 
Wanda Nix, Susan, Alex & Evan Rector, Barney Roland, Ethel Spears, 
Ned Pollard, Melissa Stutts, Gary Lillard, Juanita Boyd, Cathy Reed, 
Jimmy Quirk, Sherry Pritchett, JoAnn Anderson,  Katherine Jones, 
Elvis Frierson, Glenda Collins, Stormy Lyle, Iris Anderson, Nick Tank, 
Kathy Brashears, Nathalie Puckett, Sarah Puckett, Bill Hambek, Mike 
Andrews,  Frances Petty, Ruth Childress,  and all our shut-ins. 
 
 

Deacons: 

Benny Bolton   931-379-3314 
Gary Boyd         931-446-3705 
Barry Cross       615-631-2923 
Byran Farris      931-840-9580 
Trent Hill          931-698-2932 
Blair Keeling     931-797-5310 
Jason Kelley     931-698-2808 
Mike Lyle          931- 446-2522   
John Massey     931-381-1610  
Kevin Mick        931-626-4190      
Jim Pollard        931-334-1358    
Ray Rummage  931-446-0668 
 

Ministers:                                   
John Thomas     931-446-0034 
Joe Macer          931-381-0071  

 Youth/Family 
Minister  

Jody Pritchett   931-982-0822 

 

South Gate  
Individual and Family Counseling Resource 

Brian Gregory - Marriage and Family Counseling 
931-446-5445 

 

 

 

Thank You Notes 
 

Dear Ladies, Thank you so much for all the valentine 
goodies.  I really enjoyed every bite.  I can’t put into 
words what your love and thoughtfulness has meant to 
me.  Thank you for all the love and kindness you have 
shown me.  As I have only a very small family here, you 
have become my family and I don’t feel so alone.  I ap-
preciate all the visits and goodies that Jody brings.  He is 
a wonderful person and I am so glad he is a part of our  
family.   In Christian Love, Nell Hood 
 
There are no words to adequately express our gratitude 
for the love and concern you have shown our family and 
especially James throughout the year.  The dozens of 
cards, calls, visits and prayers offered in behalf of our 
family have been a great source of strength for all of us.  
We were overwhelmed by the many of you who came 
to support us at the visitation and funeral. 
 
We are especially grateful to John and Joe for their par-
ticipation in the funeral and for the kind way they ex-
pressed their thoughts.  We thank the Elders for allow-
ing us to use the facilities here and those of you who 
provided food and worked to make things so much eas-
ier for our family.  You are in our thoughts and prayers 
and we ask that you continue to pray for us as we adjust 
to life without James.   
In Christian Love,  Melba, Jim & Leigh Anna, Jon & Lynn, 
                      and the grandchildren 

Secretaries: 
Dana White  931-388-7848 

Patsy Tyree   931-215-4288 

OFFICE            931-388-7334 

office@sgcoc.org 

   
 
 

Pantry Items 
Needed 

  
Canned Potatoes 

Rice 
Dried Beans 

 


